

Worksheet

Name: _____

I. **Read** the text and answer the questions

Our school has been working on a special project this month. Students have been collecting plastic bottles and cans every morning. The science club has been cleaning the garden and planting new flowers. Some teachers have been encouraging us to use less paper in class, and the art club has been reusing old cardboard to make decorations.

The town has also been supporting the project. Local workers have been bringing recycling bins to the school, and the mayor has been visiting to see our progress. The cafeteria has been giving us healthier snacks, and they have been reducing the use of plastic trays.

Not everything has been easy. Some students haven't been following the rules. A few people have been throwing rubbish in the wrong bins, and others have been forgetting to turn off the lights after class. Still, the project has been growing every week, and we feel proud of what we have been doing together.





1. What have the students been collecting every morning?

2. What has the art club been doing with old cardboard?

3. Have all the students been following the rules?

4. What problem could happen if students keep throwing rubbish in the wrong bins?

*5. Which part of the project do you think is the most effective?
Why?*

6. What new activity could your school start doing to improve the project?
